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Cardross Primary School

Dear Parents/Carers
Seesaw Learning Journal
Cardross Primary School takes pride in our close working relationships with the families of our pupils. We value the support and encouragement children are given from those at home and are always looking for innovative ways to further enhance our learning environments, both at school and at home. 

To achieve this, we shall be introducing Seesaw to all of our classes and Early Learning Centre. Miss Travers successfully piloted this with a Primary 7 class and it has been successfully used across whole school settings within the Helensburgh area. All feedback received from parents has been very positive. 

Seesaw is a digital portfolio which allows teachers and pupils to document the learning taking place in school and share this with families. It allows pupils and teachers to upload samples of their work, photographs of the children engaged in their learning or videos of teaching experiences.
For parents, Seesaw allows you to support your child’s learning and provides a personalised window into the school day. Parents can talk to their children about the work that has been shared, encourage them to practice the core skills they have been learning and help them with their next steps. 

For children, Seesaw helps by encouraging them to talk to their families about what they are learning, whilst sharing work they are proud of. They can then work with their parents to follow up on their next steps. 

For teachers, Seesaw will allow us to help families understand their child’s experiences in school, support their understanding of their child’s learning and encourage pupils to improve their learning. 

All of the instructions for signing up to Seesaw, either from a Smartphone or a computer will be sent home with your child. 

We look forward to sharing your child’s learning journey with you over the weeks and months ahead. 

Mrs Kelly Girling
Head Teacher Cardross Primary School & ELC

Frequently Asked Questions

What can families see?

Families can view the work posted in their own child’s journal. Families do not see the work of anyone else in the class.

How many family members can connect to a student?

Ten family members can connect to each student.
Can family members add another child to their account?

Yes. Families adding another child should sign into their account, tap their profile icon then choose +Add Child’s Journal.

